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12 November 2019 
 
 
Meat Traders 
 
 
Dear Sir/Mdm 
 
 
AFRICAN SWINE FEVER (ASF) REGIONALISATION ARRANGEMENT WITH 
BELGIUM  
 

We refer to our circular dated 17 Sep 2018, where a temporary restriction on 
the import of pork and pork products from Belgium was imposed due to an outbreak 
of African Swine Fever (ASF). 
 
2 We wish to update that SFA has worked with Belgium on a regionalisation 
arrangement for ASF, such that import restrictions are scoped to areas listed in the 
latest updated Annex of the EU Commission Implementing Decision 2014/709/EU. 
Frozen pork from animals slaughtered on or after 29 Oct 2019 from areas not under 
restrictions will be accepted.  
 
3 Please contact Ms Lily, Ms Zawiyah or Mr Bosco at 6805 2857 / 6805 2863 / 
6805 2856 should you have any enquiries on the import of pork and pork products. 
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